
 

 

24 May 2012  
 

 

 

[Applicant’s details redacted 

 

By email: [Applicant’s details redacted 

  

 

  

 

Dear [Applicant’s details redacted 

I refer to your letter of 27 April 2012 in which you sought access to documents under the 

Freedom of Information Act (FOI Act). I confirm that you have requested access to 

“documents showing information about the value of the land transfer from the Southbank 

Corporation to the ABC”.  

I have been advised that there has been no transfer of land between the Southbank 

Corporation and the ABC.  Accordingly, no documents exist which fall within the scope of 

your request. 

If you are dissatisfied with this decision you can apply for Internal or Information 

Commissioner (IC) Review. You do not have to apply for Internal Review before seeking IC 

Review. Information about your review rights is attached. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Judith Maude 

Head, Corporate Governance 

FOI Coordinator 

Direct line 02 8333 5316 


